
Good evening Department Commandants, 

The past year has been extremely busy behind the scenes as National Judge Advocate, which gave me a 

great deal of new respect and knowledge for the League.  In light of unforeseen developments within 

the League that have created a vacancy and opening to advance early, I would like to announce my 

candidacy for National Junior Vice Commandant.  I am asking for your support so I may continue to 

serve the League as Junior Vice as I did as Judge Advocate. I believe my work as a servant to the League 

is far from over. I am looking forward to seeing everyone out in Palms Springs California. 

Thank you 

Semper FI 

David Porter 


